Permit No. 24-200

APPLICATION FOR TEMPORARY MOTOR VEHICLE PERMIT

(ONE APPLICATION FOR EACH VEHICLE AT EACH JOB LOCATION)

Applicant Name: Grand Hotel	Permit Fee: \$125
Contact Name: Mary Beth Daniels	Date: 8/6/24
Address: 286 Grand Avenue	City: Mackinac Island
	906-847-9236
	mdaniels@grandhotel.com
Work Site: Grand Hotel	
Reason Vehicle is Needed: Pick Up of Masco Art Ex	khibit
Vehicle Description: GMC	20' Panel Truck
Make	Model/Description
Proposed Starting & Ending Date: Sept 16-18, 2024	
What Boat Line & Dock: Arnold Freight to British Landing	
Proposed Travel Route: Will arrive at BL around 6pm and wait for escort to	
behind hotel on Monday, 9/16/24. Will depart hote	Wed, 9/18/24 at 7:30am to BL
The submittal of this application does not imply approval from the City of Mackinac Island. Approved permits are based on the information provided on the application. Any use or purpose which is contrary to approved uses and purposes or violation of any other local ordinances or state law constitutes a violation of permits conditions and will be punishable as a civil infraction and revocation of the permit.	
Applicants Signature:	Date: 08/6/24
Applications will not be submitted to City Council for approval until the fee is received. Please visit: cityofmi.org for council dates & times Mailing address: City of Mackinac Island, P. O. Box 455, Mackinac Island, MI, 49757 Phone: 906-847-3702 Fax: 906-847-6430 Email: clerk@cityofmi.org	
City Use: Application Received: 8./2.24 Fee Received: Ck#:	



August 6, 2024

Ms. Danielle Leach City Clerk City of Mackinac Island Mackinac Island, Michigan 49757

Dear Danielle;

Thank you for assisting me with permits for the vehicle coming to take off the Masco Art later next month in September.

The vehicle will be coming over on Arnold Freight the afternoon of Monday, September 16, 2024. They will be at British Landing around 6pm and will wait there until the police can escort them to behind the hotel.

The vehicle will be departing from the hotel at 7:30am on Wednesday, September 18, 2024, back to British Landing for Arnold Freight to pick them back up to take them to St. Ignace.

Please let me know if you have any questions and thank you again for your assistance.

Sincerely,

Mary Beth Daniels, CMP Vice President, Event Services